
 

 

 
 
 
Revision of the Notice Relating to Personal Data Protection Act of 
HSBC Amanah Malaysia Berhad (“HSBC Amanah”) 
 
23 April 2019 
 
Dear Valued Customers,  
 
We would like to inform that our Notice Relating to Personal Data Protection Act 
has been revised with the effective dates as follows: 
 
• 23 April 2019 for all new customers of HSBC Amanah 
• 14 May 2019 for all existing customers of HSBC Amanah as at 23 April 2019 
                                                                                                                       
The amendments made are to incorporate the terms on data processing from the 
RBWM GTC to the PDPA notice in order to avoid repetition. 


